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From the entire Page Schools community,
I say welcome back to school to our
returning pupils and ‘Welcome to Page
Schools’ to our new pupils and parents.
We hope the holiday was restful.
It is with great excitement and
anticipation that we embrace another
year of growth, learning, and
achievements.
As we reflect on the past year, I am thrilled
to share that we have just celebrated Page
Schools’ 2nd anniversary. This milestone is
a testament to our collective commitment
to fostering a nurturing and vibrant
learning environment. Our anniversary
celebration was filled with joy, laughter,
and cherished memories. Thank you to
everyone who participated, making it a
truly special occasion. 
This academic session promises to be
filled with enriching experiences,
innovative programs, and exciting
opportunities for every pupil/student. We
are dedicated to creating a curriculum
that not only challenges them
academically but also nurtures their
creativity, critical thinking, and emotional
intelligence. Our dedicated team is eager
to inspire and guide our students,
ensuring that each child feels valued and
empowered to reach their full potential.
Together, let’s make this academic year
one of discovery, growth, and excellence. I
am excited to see the incredible
milestones our pupils and students will
achieve, and I have no doubt that with our
collective efforts, we will continue to
create a nurturing environment that
promotes success.
Here’s to a fantastic 2024/2025 academic
session
Let’s continue nurturing for excellence!



WORLD CAR-FREE DAY
The day kicked off with a parade, showcasing our

students' amazing rides. It was wonderful to see so many

creative scooters and stylish hoverboards. We even had a

mini-competition with puzzle games.

Throughout the day, we organized fun activities and

challenges. Students participated in relay races and

obstacle courses, all designed to promote teamwork and

active transportation. 

Purpose of World Car Free Day

1. Environmental Awareness: Reducing car use for a day

helps to decrease air pollution, lower greenhouse gas

emissions, and combat climate change.

2. Health Benefits: Encouraging walking, cycling, and

public transport promotes physical activity, leading to

improved health and well-being.

3. Community Engagement: The day fosters community

spirit as people explore their neighborhoods without the

noise and congestion of cars.

Lets encourage everyone to take part and make a

difference, even if it is for one day.

GEN-NEXT FARMERS
We are thri l led to share some excit ing news

from our Junior Secondary School ’s  “Gen-

Next Farmers” program! After weeks of hard

work,  dedication,  and teamwork,  our

students had a huge harvest of  groundnuts!

Under the guidance of our enthusiastic

teachers,  the students have learned

valuable agricultural  ski l ls  while gaining a

deeper understanding of sustainabil ity and

the importance of local  farming. Their

commitment has truly paid off ,  and we

couldn’t  be prouder of their  achievements!

To celebrate this milestone,  we invite you

to support our young farmers by

contributing a small  token.  Your support

wil l  not only encourage our students but

also help them re-invest in their  farming

activit ies,  ensuring they continue to

cultivate their  passion for agriculture.

Join us in congratulating our Gen-Next

Farmers for their  incredible efforts!

Together,  let ’s  nurture their  growth and

foster a love for farming that wil l  last a

l i fetime.



FAMILY DAY

On Family Day, our Early Years section transformed into a vibrant
showcase of family stories and creativity. Each child brought in
pictures of their family, which sparked delightful conversations and
allowed everyone to learn more about each other’s background and
tradition.
Each child took turn standing in front of their classmates to share the
stories behind their family photos. It was inspiring to see their
confidence grow as they spoke about their loved ones.
A huge thank you to all the families who participated in our Family
Day! Your contributions and support made the day a remarkable
success. 

 



INTRODUCING THE SKILL UP PROGRAM!

We are excited to announce the launch of our new Skill Up program,
designed to equip our students with essential IT life skills! This
initiative will offer students in higher primary and junior secondary
grades the opportunity to explore exciting fields such as
cinematography, photography, programming, 3D printing, and other
valuable tech skills.

Skill Up Nigeria, in partnership with Smart Biz TECHHUB and renowned
organizations like Jarvis Robotech and Awari (U.K.), has a proven track
record of empowering over 1,000 students through innovative projects.
Our goal is to create a vibrant community that fosters creativity,
innovation, and problem-solving skills.

 



 EARLY YEARS CORNER 
  A warm welcome back to our returning

pupils!  It  has been a joy to see familiar faces

fi l led with enthusiasm and curiosity.  We’ve

missed you all  and can’t wait to embark on

new adventure together.

To our new pupils and families,  a heartfelt

welcome! We are thril led to have you join

our community.  Our team is dedicated to

creating a nurturing and stimulating

environment where your l ittle ones can

explore, learn, and grow. 

We have been creating engaging activities

that foster creativity,  collaboration, and

curiosity.  From hands-on arts and crafts to

interactive storytell ing sessions, the

excitement in the classroom is palpable.  Our

focus is on building a strong foundation for

each child,  ensuring they feel safe,  valued,

and eager to learn.

We invite you to stay connected with us

through our upcoming events and activities.

Be sure to check our term planner for

opportunities to get involved and meet

other families.

BIRTHDAYS

PRIMARY HUB
It is Week 4 (Four). Pupils have been
engaged with ongoing observations to
enable us provide our pupils with the best
teaching strategies and resources.
 We have also commenced our lab classes
to help improve pupils reading and
writing skills. It has been embedded into
the school timetable to help struggling
pupils bridge the gap and also extend a
good reading culture for pupils that are
grounded. 

ONGOING ASSESSMENT: Pupils are being
formatively assessed weekly with relevant
feedback to enable us achieve the
objective for each lesson.

BOOKS FOR MID-TERM TEST: Books will
be sent home weekly to enable pupils
revise for their mid-term test.

BIRTHDAYS

Happy Birthday 
Joanna!

Happy Birthday 
Aisha!



JUNIOR SECONDARY

Welcome to the new academic session!
The first term of the new academic session commenced with enthusiasm as new
and returning students settled into their respective classes. Our orientation
assembly for new students was a resounding success, with the principal providing
valuable insights into the school's policies and enrichment programs.
Celebrating Milestones
We proudly marked the 2nd anniversary of our school's establishment, celebrating
our growth and achievements in a subdued yet meaningful manner.
Student Achievements
Our students showcased their entrepreneurial spirit and teamwork through the
successful exhibition of their farm products, aptly code-named "Gen-Next Farmers."
The groundnut exhibition was a testament to their collaborative efforts, blending
theoretical knowledge with practical skills acquired in:
- Agriculture lessons: tilling, planting, and harvesting
- Home Economics: washing, sorting, packing, and sealing
- Basic Technology: creative labeling and design
- Business Studies: efficient pricing and accounting
Embracing Global Citizenship
In line with our commitment to fostering global citizenship, we observed the
International Day of Peace in the month of September, aligning with the UN's
theme: "Cultivating a Culture of Peace." This significant event encouraged our
students to reflect on the importance of harmony and tolerance.
Upcoming Events
Science Fair
Stay tuned for more exciting events and updates in the coming months!
As we begin this new academic session, we urge our students to embrace the
opportunities and challenges that lie ahead. Let us strive for excellence, cultivate a
culture of peace, and make this year truly unforgettable.
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